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6th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents  

 

As you may be aware, next week is Anti-Bullying Week. The children will be taking part in House-

Meetings and Relationship, Health and Education lessons to ensure they are knowledgeable about 

positive friendships, acceptable and unacceptable behaviour towards others, what to do if they 

ever feel unsafe and how to report any worries they have in school.  

As part of Anti-bullying week, we will be celebrating ‘Odd Socks Day’ on Tuesday 12th November.  

WHAT IS ODD SOCKS DAY? 

On Tuesday, the children are invited to dress in non-uniform for £1.00. As part of your outfit, 

please wear odd socks! Our odd socks will help us to remember that everyone is unique and 

special.  

The day sends an important message that we should all be allowed to be ourselves, free from 

bullying and helps us celebrate Anti-Bullying Week in a fun and positive way.  

The proceeds from this day will go to Children in Need.  

Please put this date in your diary and get planning your fabulous sock combination! We know our 

fundraising will really make a difference to others.  

Best wishes,  

Mrs Hautenne 
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